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The lighting of the Christmas tree is now a
true tradition in Wentworth! Organized by the
Family and Seniors Committee, this friendly
event will take place on Friday, December 6,
starting at 5pm. On this occasion, a mini
Christmas market will be held inside the town
hall, where you can discover the talent of
local artisans from the Township of
Wentworth. To warm up the atmosphere, hot
chocolates and coffees will be offered to all.
The tree lighting ceremony is scheduled
for 6.30pm. Come celebrate with us.

Christmas Tree
Lighting

The Municipality is accepting monetary
donations until Wednesday, December 11.
The funds raised will be used to support
families in need through baskets filled with
gift cards, while also supporting our local
businesses.

Families wishing to receive a basket must
register before Monday, December 16.

For more information:
Johanne Asselin. 450 562-0701, ext. 2928.
jasselin@wentworth.ca

The Municipality would like to warmly thank all those
who contribute to this wonderful initiative.

Cash Donations for
Christmas Baskets

All the details

https://www.wentworth.ca/database/Image_usager/2/Loisirs/2024/Tree%20lighting%20ceremony%20-%20December%206.pdf


SECURITY

If you're planning to leave your home for the
holidays, take a few precautions. 

For example, carefully lock all doors and
windows before you leave. You can even
install timers so that your outside lights come
on at sunset and go off at dawn. A well-lit
house discourages intruders! With these
simple gestures, you can leave with peace of
mind!

Opt for Safe
Holidays!

Protect your home
while you're away!

Christmas is all about lights, warm meals and
festive decorations. This year, you'll want to
make sure you're on the safe side, too!

For example, make sure your decorative lights
are CSA or ULC certified before you install
them. Or stay close by when you're cooking to
avoid any accidents. Together, let's adopt
safe reflexes for a worry-free holiday season!

Treat yourself to
an evening you
will remember!

Operation Red Nose's ride home service is the best
way to get home safely! Just a phone call is enough
for a team of volunteers to accompany you home. 

The service is offered every Friday and Saturday in
December as well as Tuesday, December 31. 

All the details All the details

All the details

https://www.quebec.ca/en/public-safety-emergencies/fire-safety/fire-prevention/christmas-holiday-decorations
https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttps/tp201007-en.aspx?rss=true
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100068491770633


TO REMEMBER

All the details All the details

Calendar

Holiday Hours -
Office Closed

On Monday, December 16, the municipal
council awaits you for the adoption of the
2025 budget.

Starting at 7:00 p.m., the mayor and
councillors will present the financial details. 

Location: Town Hall (175, chemin Louisa)

2025 Collection
Calendar

Starting in 2025, a new contractor will be in charge
of collections in our municipality. This change results
in a change in the schedule. We invite you to consult
the 2025 calendar now. For any questions or
clarifications, do not hesitate to contact us.

For the month of December, collections will take
place on Tuesdays December 3, 17 and 31. Thank you
for your cooperation! 

Adoption of the 2025
budget

The administrative office will be closed for the
holiday period, from December 20 at noon
until January 3 inclusive. Employees will return
on January 6, 2025. 

To reach the Public Works Department during
the holiday period, call 450 562-0701 ext.
2927.

https://www.wentworth.ca/accueil/affichage.asp?langue=2&B=80
https://www.wentworth.ca/accueil/affichage.asp?langue=2&B=129
https://wentworth.ca/database/image_usager/2/Environnement/Calendrier/Calendrier%202025%20(11%20x%208.5%20po).pdf
https://wentworth.ca/database/image_usager/2/Environnement/Calendrier/Calendrier%202025%20(11%20x%208.5%20po).pdf
https://wentworth.ca/database/image_usager/2/Environnement/Calendrier/Calendrier%202025%20(11%20x%208.5%20po).pdf


FOLLOW-UP

A successful Cookie Exchange
The members of the Family and Seniors Committee recently organized a Cookie Exchange
afternoon at the community center, and the event was a great success!

Thank you to all the participants and committee members for their dedication. No fewer than 34
citizens took advantage of this wonderful opportunity to share a warm and friendly moment over
coffee or tea.

We look forward to seeing you next year for another edition of the Cookie Exchange!



A MESSAGE 

The Trésors du Dôme organization would like
to thank all the citizens.
The organization Trésors du Dôme warmly thanks all the citizens who have contributed to the
reduction, reuse, and sometimes recycling of items, preventing them from ending up in the waste.
Thanks to the enthusiasm of volunteers, more than 1,080 hours were invested in 2024, in addition
to participation in kiosks during events in the three municipalities. Since its creation in 2022, Le
Dôme has generated significant revenue, including $23,548.98 this year, which will be
redistributed to vulnerable individuals in the municipalities of Mille-Isles, Wentworth, and Gore
through a donation committee.

Since June 2024, Trésors du Dôme has been an official nonprofit organization, with a board of
directors that has held its first meetings. The donation committee has finalized a form that will be
used to refer citizens in need. We also want to thank the two community organizers, Amélie-
Constance Richard and Martine Ayotte, for their valuable support.

Here are the members of the board of directors:
Hélène St-Pierre (President), Caroline Provost (Vice-President), Suzanne Chomko (Treasurer),
Jaqueline Kazuke (Secretary), Lise Roy (Administrator), Jeanne-Mance Legault (Administrator),
Diane Choquet (Administrator), Pierre Bruyère (Partner Member), Anik Korosec (Partner Member),
Rose Costantini (Invited Member)

Here are the members of the donation committee:
Shirley Roy (Representative of Gore), Philipe Cyr (Representative of Wentworth), Cassandra
Lescarbeau (Representative of Mille-Isles), Suzanne Chomko (Representative of Volunteers),
Jacqueline Kazuke (Representative of Volunteers), Pierre Bruyère (Citizen Representative), Julie
Boyer (Delegate from the Municipality), Hélène St-Pierre (Ex-officio Delegate from the Board of
Directors)


